
May 17th, 1932
*

E* Beatty, Bsq., K.C., LL.B*, 

Chancellor,

’'cGill University.

Dear Chancellor,

I have your letter of the 16th, to 

which was attached one from Mr. Howell of Toronto-.

I h*ve written to Dr. Frencia McLennan, saying tint 

I wished tc discuss the matter with him.

Ever yours faithfully,

Principal.


